
August 2023

Dear Families and Students,

Welcome to fourth grade! I hope you all enjoy a well-deserved summer break. 
We are so excited for all the fun and exciting things that await in fourth grade.

The following is a list of school supplies you’ll need for the upcoming school year. 
Please label items with your name before you arrive to school.

● Pencil box
● LOTS of pencils
● Scissors
● Clipboard
● Headphones or earbuds in a labeled baggie
● 3 composition  notebooks & 1 spiral notebook
● 5 folders- red, blue, green, yellow & your choice
● 1 bin to carry your supplies in (similar to the 

one shown to the right)
● 1 reusable water bottle
● 1 box of tissues
● Chapter book

Additionally, the fourth grade teachers would be happy to receive donations of 
extra snacks and expo markers. We hope you enjoy the remainder of your 
summer and we look forward to seeing you on August 29th for the first day of 
school!

The Fourth Grade Team

Sterilite 15 qt latch box

Welcome to Fourth Grade!


